
March 2nd, 2025 
 
I am wri/ng because I am concerned over the elimina/on of state funding for Prairie Public via 
HB 1255.  I encourage the North Dakota Senate to vote against this bill.  
 
I have been a member of Prairie Public for more years than I can count, suppor/ng it with what 
I can afford. My children grew up watching Prairie Public’s children’s programming, and as an 
adult, I have my favorite programs, such as An/ques Road Show, This Old House, Masterpiece 
Theater, Ken Burns, Rick Steves, and many more. The many documentaries that are produced by 
Prairie Public that feature the people and culture in our state are priceless. These types of 
programs are produced by no other television programming and support funding is needed by 
the state to insure con/nua/on of this excellent programming.  
 
I and fellow North Dakotans would be so disappointed in our elected state government if Prairie 
Public was not supported financially.  We are a wealthy state – we can do this!  Please vote 
against HB 1255.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kathleen Johnson 
1110 10th St. 
Langdon, ND 58249  
 
kathleen@utma.com 
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